
Energy Alert Volume 4, Series 2;  Upcoming Electricity Rate Increases  

 

Energy Alert 
 

Upcoming Electricity Rate Increases 
 
The Memorial Day holiday is upon us which signals the start of the Summer 
Cooling Season.   While we all look forward to fun in the sun we dread the higher 
electric bills that come with it. 
 
With deregulation of PA Electric Utilities complete, the days of paying the same 
rate for electricity throughout the year are a thing of the past.  Each utility has a 
its own method to adjust rates periodically and pass costs on to you, the 
consumer.  
 
For example, Duquesne Light’s Price to Compare for Residential customers will 
increase over 5% from 8.89¢/KWH to 9.41¢/KWH starting this June.   Similar, 
but less dramatic adjustments are being made to their commercial rates.    Other 
utilities such as West Penn Power (formerly Allegheny Power), Penn Power, 
PECO, PPL, and Penelec also have adjustments set for early summer. 
 
There are many utility and state programs designed to help you reduce your 
monthly KWH usage but none of them save you money on the KWH you actually 
use.   Energy Savers, Inc. can help you reduce your per KWH cost to save you 
money monthly on utility bills. If you have not chosen a supplier, or have a 
variable price electricity offer from a supplier, now is also the time to switch to 
ensure savings. 
 
You can save up to 23% off your Residential Electricity bill through our 
Residential Savings Program which is available to residents within the Duquesne 
Light, PECO, and PPL service areas.   To find out more about our program visit 
our website at http://www.energysaversinc.com/residential and signup online.   
Commercial rates are available upon request.  
 
Please call us if you have any questions at (412) 364-6468 
or email info@energysaversinc.com 
 
Have a fun and safe Holiday weekend! 
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Our mailing address is: 

Energy Savers, Inc. 

306 McKnight Park Drive 

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15237 

 

Add us to your address book 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

http://energysaversinc.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7150a551baa7681569b8032a8&id=75233652ec&e=8bfaa0ab80
mailto:info@energysaversinc.com?subject=Question%20about%20your%20news%20article%20on%20Residential%20Electricity
mailto:Info@EnergySaversInc.com
http://energysaversinc.us2.list-manage.com/vcard?u=7150a551baa7681569b8032a8&id=19084de912

